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Vale	updates	about	temporary	aid	package	for	suppliers
Rio	de	Janeiro,	April	9	th	,	2020	–	Vale	S.A.(“Vale”	or	the	“company”)	announces	that	has	already	anticipated	R$521	millionin	payments	to	small	and
medium-sized	companies	since	the	beginning	of	thecrisis	caused	by	the	COVID-19	pandemic.	The	company	plans	to	inject	anotherR$411	million	into	the
Brazilian	economy	in	advance	of	payments	until	the	endof	April,	totaling	R$932	million	to	help	almost	3,000	suppliers	in	Brazil	toaddress	this	moment.

As	announced	at	the	end	of	March,	Vale	advanced	onMarch	25	–	before	the	expiry	d	ate	–	payments	to	small	and	medium-sizedcompanies	for	services
already	performed	and	materials	delivered.	This	amount,that	was	initially	estimated	in	R$160	million,	has	reached	R$171	million.

In	April,	Vale	is	reducing	the	payment	term	forservices	performed	and	materials	delivered	by	up	to	85%.	With	this	action	R$350million	were	already	released
for	payment	to	this	moment.

The	suppliers	package	has	benefited	overall	1,694small	and	medium-sized	companies	in	the	past	two	weeks.	Adding	up	both	actions,these	companies	have
received	R$521	million.

The	last	installment	of	this	payment	is	scheduled	forthe	end	of	April	when	the	estimated	amount	of	R$932	million	will	be	reached;	itaims	to	reinforce	the	cash
position	of	small	and	medium-sized	companies	in	thecountry.

The	purpose	of	this	initiative	is	to	use	Vale’spresence	at	the	base	of	the	production	chain	and	its	capacity	to	help	suppliersface	the	impacts	of	this	pandemic,
always	focusing	on	people's	health	andsafety.

Ever	since	the	Covid-19	outbreak	began,	our	highest	priority	is	the	health	and	safety	of	our	employees.	Our	IR	team	adopted	work-from-
home,	and	as	we	continue	to	face	these	new	circumstances,	we	strongly	recommend	you	prioritize	e-mail	and	online	engagement.

For	further	information,	please	contact:

Vale.RI@vale.com	
Ivan	Fadel:	ivan.fadel@vale.com	

Andre	Werner:	andre.werner@vale.com	
Mariana	Rocha:	mariana.rocha@vale.com	

Samir	Bassil:	samir.bassil@vale.com	

This	press	release	may	include	statements	that	present	Vale’s	expectations	about	future	events	or	results.	All	statements,	when	based	upon	expectations	about	the
future,	involve	various	risks	and	uncertainties.	Vale	cannot	guarantee	that	such	statements	will	prove	correct.	These	risks	and	uncertainties	include	factors	related	to	the

following:	(a)	the	countries	where	we	operate,	especially	Brazil	and	Canada;	(b)	the	global	economy;	(c)	the	capital	markets;	(d)	the	mining	and	metals	prices	and	their
dependence	on	global	industrial	production,	which	is	cyclical	by	nature;	and	(e)	global	competition	in	the	markets	in	which	Vale	operates.	To	obtain	further	information	on
factors	that	may	lead	to	results	different	from	those	forecast	by	Vale,	please	consult	the	reports	Vale	files	with	the	U.S.	Securities	and	Exchange	Commission	(SEC),	the
Brazilian	Comissão	de	Valores	Mobiliários	(CVM)	and	in	particular	the	factors	discussed	under	“Forward-Looking	Statements”	and	“Risk	Factors”	in	Vale’s	annual	report

on	Form	20-F.

mailto:Vale.RI@vale.com
mailto:ivan.fadel@vale.com
mailto:andre.werner@vale.com
mailto:mariana.rocha@vale.com
mailto:samir.bassil@vale.com

	Vale updates about temporary aid package for suppliers

